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Comments: I support the extension of this trail. As a frequent Mtn. Biker in the area, I often find myself

commuting along Hwy 6 to loop parts of Beaver Creek from the Eagle Vail area. This extension would allow me

to stay off of the busy road.  I also believe the connector is low enough on the hill side to have minimal impact (if

any) on wildlife in the area.  


